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December	14,	2020	

Dear	Steve,	

	 Many,	many	thanks	to	you,	Mike	Scroggie	and	the	other	Aus=n	
Healey	Club	Members	for	providing	the	TWO	TRUCKLOADS	of	toys.	Come	
Christmas	Day	you	will	have	put	a	lot	of	smiles	on	the	faces	of	our	Camp	
Pendleton	Kids.	

	 Thanks	again	for	your	VERY	generous	outreach.	

	 Merry	Christmas	and	Semper	Fidelis.	

Pete	Hammer	
Commandant	
Marine	Corps	League	
South	Coast	Detachment	022	


